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PACIFIC CAN-AM CHAPTER 
  
  
  
PRESIDENT:  Bill Mote  
VICE PRESIDENT:  David Goodwin  
SECRETARY:  Judy Mote  
TREASURER:  Mark Smithberg  
REPORTER:  TBD  
BOARD REP:  Dan Brown  
  
The Pacific Can-Am Chapter has 25 household memberships, representing 36 individuals  
in Washington State and British Columbia, Canada.  Chapter funds stand at  
approximately $6200 and dues are $10/year per household.  Four meetings are held a  
year.  In the past year, they have been in Sequim, WA, Spokane, WA, Kent, WA, and  
Mercer Island, WA.  Meetings consist of an afternoon gathering, a business meeting, a  
mart, some sort of demonstration or workshop, and a meal, often a potluck.  The Chapter  
jointly hosts an organ rally with the Columbia River Carousel Organ Association and this  
year it will be held in Richland, WA in June.  Other chapter activities include the  
continuing maintenance and demonstration of the Knabe Ampico piano in the Seattle  
Paramount Theatre.  
  
Respectfully submitted,  
  
Dan Brown, Board Rep  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


